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Education is not optional! There is an expectation that children are in 

school everyday! 

 



Message from Mrs Crompton 



 



Well done to everyone making it to the half term holiday. Children and staff have been working very hard 

to prepare all children in school for upcoming assessments and judgments next half term. Year 2 will be 

making their decisions about children’s end of Key Stage One outcomes. These are a collection of 

evidence to highlight if children are working ‘At the Expected Standard’, ‘Below the Expected Standard’ 

or at ‘Greater Depth of the Expected Standard’, part of this evidence is SAT tests which will take place 

next half term. 

Year 1 children have been working hard for their Phonics Screening Test which will take place across the 

week of Monday 10th June - Friday 14th June, this is a national test which all children read 40 words to 

be given ‘At the expected standard’ or ‘Working towards the expected standard. Children who are 

working towards at the end of year 1, will repeat the Phonics screening in Year 2. 

Reception children have been completing tasks to achieve their ‘Good Level of 

Development’ which is a National benchmark across 17 areas of the Early Years Foundation Stage 

Curriculum. Please support your children with their reading practice and being in school everyday to give 

them the best possible chance of success. 

Can we also remind Parents that crocs are not suitable for school? Two bumps this week and both 

children were running on the playground in crocs. If children arrive at school in crocs, we will help them 

to change into pumps or spare school shoes. Let’s keep everyone safe. 

Finally, WELL DONE to the Key Stage One Athletics team who won the Blackburn with Darwen Athletics 

competition this week. I hope you saw the team with their medals on our Facebook page. We are very 

proud of them!!! 

There is an expectation that children are in school everyday! Here is 

this week's attendance and lates.  

 

 



Shadsworth Stars ... this week we have said ‘Well Done’ to …………… 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A huge thank you to all our Reception Class Super Hero’s and their 

parent/carers for the Food Bank donations. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



Breakfast Club  - opens from 8.00am  

 

Breakfast Club Rule 

 

IT IS ESSENTIAL EACH TIME YOU DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT BREAKFAST CLUB, YOU BRING YOUR CHILD 

INTO THE SCHOOL HALL, GIVE YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND MONEY TO THE MEMBER OFF STAFF SAT AT 

THE TABLE NEAR THE PATIO DOORS.   

 

PLEASE DO NOT DROP YOUR CHILD OFF AT THE SCHOOL GATES. 

 

Please can we remind you that Breakfast Club needs to be paid for daily, it is £1 per day or £4 for the 

week to be paid in advance on the Monday - Thank you 

As you are aware we use ParentMail for our communication. Please 

download the App to receive notifications to enable you to keep up to 

date on school communications and completion of relevant 

documents etc. Also please check out our school facebook page. 

 



The Cancer Bank Collection  

Please note we are only able to collect brand new items in their original packaging and label. 

Here are a few suitable items  we are collecting :- 

Soft hair brushes, dark nail varnish, hats, gloves, scarves, head bands, soft tooth brushes etc... Please 

see below flyers for other ideas.... Many thanks for your continued support! 

 

 

 



Parent information NHS Vision Screening 

 

Nursery Places Available for September 2024 For enquiries, 

admissions or to arrange a visit, please call 01254 698002 or email: 

office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk 

 

 

mailto:office@shadsworthinfant.blackburn.sch.uk


May Half activity sheet 

 

Take a look at this week's Early Years Picture News Week Commencing 

20th May 2024 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Take a look at this week's KS1 Picture News Week Commencing 20th 

May 2024 
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